April 15, 1986

0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Attention: Mr. Ray Johnson

RE: Pelto 0il Company
Ortiz No. 1

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed please find six (6) copies of the Sundry Notice to plug
and abandon the referenced well.

Sincerely,

JRH:kIn
Enclosures

PELTD OIL COMPANY e« One Allen Center, Suite 1800 ¢ 500 Dallas Street, Houston, Texas 77002 ¢ 713-651-1600



